

1400 E. Boulder Street Colorado Springs, CO. 80909

uchealth.org

Clinical Laboratory Test Update

Test Discontinuation Notice for CLO-Test Rapid Urease

Effective Date: Tuesday, July 1, 2025

uchealth

Due to manufacturer discontinuation of the CLO-Test devices, Memorial Hospital Microbiology will no longer perform testing as of 7/1/2025.

Gastric biopsies may be tested for *Helicobacter pylori* via alternative methods, such as immunohistochemical stain, which is more sensitive and specific. Request evaluation for *H. pylori* on pathology requisitions or online forms.

For any questions about this test update, please contact: Amery Vilander, MLS(ASCP), Microbiology Laboratory Manager, Amery. Vilander@uchealth.org